

## Hockanum Valley Community Council, Inc.

29 Nack Road, Suite 5A, Vernon, CT 06066
Phone 860-872-7727 Fax 860-870-6644 E-Mail hvcc@hvcchelps.org
Member United Way of Central and Northeastern Connecticut
www.hvcchelps.org

Hockanum Valley helps....

November 27, 2018

Vincente Grimaldi & Students Carpentry Department Howell Cheney Tech. 791 West Middle Turnpike Manchester, CT 06040

Dear Vincente & Students,

Happy Holidays from everyone at HVCC. Your commitment and support is beyond words. Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedules to volunteer during our holiday distribution on November 19. Holidays are a busy time of year, and without your assistance this would not be possible! We at HVCC can't thank you enough for everything you do to help us in a time of need! We were able to help 580 families this Thanksgiving with your help.

HVCC has always been about helping others and it is special people like you that helps us accomplish this each and every day. Again, thank you for your donation, it is so greatly appreciated not only by the staff, volunteers, and board members but also by the many families we serve each and every day.

Again, thank you for all you do for our clients. You are a part of their lives too. Wishing you all the best.

Sincerely,

David M. O'Rourke Chief Executive Officer

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service Code and Publication 17711, Hockanum Valley Community Council is not allowed to give a value to non cash contributions. We acknowledge your contribution in writing and state that we provided no goods or services in return for your gift. Please keep this receipt with your IRS tax records as proof of your gift.



## Hockanum Valley Community Council, Inc.

29 Naek Road, Suite 5A, Vernon, CT 06066
Phone 860-872-7727 Fax 860-870-6644 E-Mail hvcc@hvcchelps.org
Member United Way of Central and Northeastern Connecticut
www.hvcchelps.org

Hockanum Valley helps....

November 27, 2018

Vincente Grimaldi & Students Carpentry Department Howell Cheney Tech. 791 West Middle Turnpike Manchester, CT 06040

Dear Vincente & Students,

Happy Holidays from everyone at HVCC. Your commitment and support is beyond words. Thank you for taking time out of your busy schedules to volunteer during our holiday distribution on November 19. Holidays are a busy time of year, and without your assistance this would not be possible! We at HVCC can't thank you enough for everything you do to help us in a time of need! We were able to help 580 families this Thanksgiving with your help.

HVCC has always been about helping others and it is special people like you that helps us accomplish this each and every day. Again, thank you for your donation, it is so greatly appreciated not only by the staff, volunteers, and board members but also by the many families we serve each and every day.

Again, thank you for all you do for our clients. You are a part of their lives too. Wishing you all the best.

Sincerely,

David M. O'Rourke Chief Executive Officer

In accordance with Internal Revenue Service Code and Publication 17711, Hockanum Valley Community Council is not allowed to give a value to non cash contributions. We acknowledge your contribution in writing and state that we provided no goods or services in return for your gift. Please keep this receipt with your IRS tax records as proof of your gift.